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20th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Our concert tickets will be on sale from Wednesday 22nd November. The cost per ticket will be £3 per adult and 
£1 per child. Please make sure you select the correct time and date when purchasing tickets. Please see below 
dates and times for each year group. 
 

Tuesday 5th 
December 

Wednesday 6th 
December 

Friday 15th 
December 

Year 5 – 
9:30am 
 
Year 6 – 
10:30am 
 
Year 3 – 
5:30pm 
 
Year 4 – 
6:30pm 
 

Year 3 – 
9:30am 
 
Year 4 – 
10:30am 
 
Year 5 – 
5:30pm 
 
Year 6 – 
6:30pm 
 

Sunshine and 
Rainbows – 
2pm 
 

 
Payment 
Please place payment in an envelope with your child’s name, class J number and the date and time you require 
the ticket for clearly on the front of the envelope. Tickets will then be allocated. Please note that two tickets per 
family per performance will be allocated. We will let you know if further tickets are available via text.  
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Arrangements for arriving.  
Please arrive no earlier than 15 minutes before each performance. We will not be able to allow people into the 
hall any earlier due to other classes performing. The entrance for the concerts will be through the Heol Y 
Frenhines gate. There is no onsite parking, therefore if you are bringing a car then they will need to remain off 
site.  
 
Evening Performances 
For our evening performances all children must be brought to school and collected from school. Please make 
every effort to bring your child back for evening performances, the running of the concerts very much relies on 
the whole class. If children do not return it becomes difficult to fill the parts at such short notice.  
 
More details will follow regarding times for drop off for evening performances by your child’s class teacher. 
 
We hope you can make our performances and support the school, 
 
Mrs K Green  
 
 
Headteacher 
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